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August 9, 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

RE: PFAS Chemicals 

 

 

  

Per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances – known as PFAS, specifically  perfluorooctanoic acid 

(PFOA) and perfluorooctanesulfonic acid (PFOS), and their salts and structural isomers have been 

deemed hazardous substances under CERCLA.  These substances are controlled and regulated by 

several international regulatory agencies including the U.S. EPA and E.U. ECHA. 

 

This letter claims that Daubert Cromwell certifies that we do not use any PFAS substances in our 

products.  Daubert Cromwell has never used this material in the past.  We do not test for this 

material in the finished product. 
 

If you have further questions or need information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jonathan Brekan, PhD. 

Vice President, Technology 

Daubert Cromwell  

 

 

 

 


